
Dear Legislators, 
I am strongly in support of HB2469.  Seed growing and small farm food production is critical to 
the economy and lifestyle in Southern Oregon.  Please support this bill to allow local control of 
genetically engineered crops. 
 
Please vote in support of HB 2469. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Bonnie Rinaldi 
375 Hamilton Road 
Jacksonville (Applegate), OR 
Lavender Fields Forever - lavender farm 
 


